
COMMONWEALTH of VIRGINIA
Office of the Attorney General

William C. Mims
Attorney General

December 4,2009

Administrative Office
Of the United States Courts
Washington, D.C., 20544

ATIN: Statistics Division

RE: 18 U.S.C. § 2519

Dear Sir/Madame:

900 East Main Street
Richmond, Virginia 23219

804-786-2071
FAX 804-786-1991

Virginia Relay Services
800-828-1120

7-1-1

Please allow this letter to serve as notification of wiretapping activity under
18 U.S.C. § 2519. There were no wiretap applications in 2009. If you need any
further information, please contact me at 804-371-4482.

Thank you for your cooperation and assistance in this matter.

Very truly yours,

J. Robert Bryden, II
Assistant Attorney General
Special Prosecutions and Organized
Crime Section



COMMONWEALTH of VIRGINIA
Office of the Attorney General

William C. Mims
Attorney General

December 7,2009

The Honorable Bruce F. Jamerson, Clerk
House of Delegates
P.O. Box 406
Richmond, Virginia 23218

RE: Virginia Code § 19.2-70

Dear Mr. Jamerson;

900 East Main Street
Richmond, Virginia 23219

804-786-2071
FAX 804-786-1991

Virginia Relay Services
800-828-1120

7-1-1

Please allow this letter to serve as notification of wiretapping activity under
Virginia Code § 19.2-70. There were no wiretap applications in 2009. If you
need any further information, please contact me at 804-371-4482.

Thank you for your cooperation and assistance in this matter.

Very truly yours,

J. JObert Bryd=, II
Assistant Attorney General
Special Prosecutions and Organized
Crime Section



COMMONWEALTH of VIRGINIA
Office of the Attorney Genera!

William C. Mims
Attorney General

December 7,2009

The Honorable Susan Clark Scharr, Clerk
Senate
P.O. Box 396
Richmond, Virginia 23218

RE: Virginia Code § 19.2-70

Dear Ms. Scharr:

900 East Main Street
Richmond, Virginia 23219

804-786-2071
FAX 804-786-1991

Virginia Relay Services
800-828-1120

7-1-1

Please allow this letter to serve as notification of wiretapping activity under
Virginia Code § 19.2-70. There were no wiretap applications in 2009. If you
need any further information, please contact me at 804-371-4482.

Thank you for your cooperation and assistance in this matter.

Very truly yours,

J
J. Robert Bryden, II
Assistant Attorney General
Special Prosecutions and Organized
Crime Section


